Perry Hall Primary School

Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Headteacher
Mr L Fellows
Executive Leader
Ms. R Kohli
Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Tel: 01902 921159

Friday 21st June 2024 RE: Year 6 fundraising

Dear parents / carers,

As our Year 6 leavers party ('Prom') is quickly approaching, we have been finding ways to supplement the funding of the venue, food and drinks, in replacement of our usual school enterprise project. In addition to the ticket cost you have paid for via ParentPay, year 6 will also be undertaking the following:

Sports Day flags

On Monday 24th June, please send in a donation of £1 to purchase a flag in your child's team colour for you to wave on their last sports day with us (the following day) to support your child. They will bring this home for you on Monday. Your child will have personalised the flag with their name and the races they will be running to inform you.

Sports Day refreshments

Children in year 6 will also be selling refreshments across some of the sports days next week to raise further funds – please bring your change as this will be cash only.

Leavers' performances refreshments and programmes

Refreshments will be able to be purchased from our year 6 pupils before and after our leavers' performances along with programmes designed by the children to buy too.

We hope you will support our endeavour to provide your children with a memorable final celebration together through their leavers party on Thursday 18th July (please see the letter sent out on 21.05.24 for further details of the party).

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mr Fellows and the Year 6 team













